
 

 

As you all know, April is 

Autism Awareness month.  

This obviously touches every 

family in our class.  James 

Hillier P.S. will be celebrating 

Autism Awareness in the first 

week of April.  There will be 

announcements made every 

morning about Autism and 

different events are planned 

throughout the week.  It will 

culminate on Friday April 5th 

where every student and staff 

in the School will be asked to 

wear their t-shirts inside-out to 

show their support for Autism 

Awareness.   

Important Dates: 
 
April 1st to 5th: Autism Awareness Week 
 
April 2nd: Grade 8 Grade photos 
 
April 5th: “Inside-out” t-shirt day for Autism 
 
April 10th: International Day of Pink 
 
April 12th: P.A. Day 
 
April 19th: Good Friday 
 
April 22nd: Easter Monday 
 
April 28th: Brantford Classic Run/Walk 
 

We are going to try to do at least one outing 
per month until the end of the year.  We have 
a few different ideas for April.  As soon as a 
place and date confirmed, I will send home 
the information and the permission slips.  
Towards the end of May, swimming will start 
once a week.  It is crazy how fast this year 
has gone by so far!  As usual, if you have any 
questions or concerns please do not hesitate 
to get in touch with me!  
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